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MARCH 11, 1976

Office of the White House Press Secretary

NOTICE TO THE PRESS

The memorandum to members of the New Agricultural Policy
Committee that was sent to various heads of departments and
agencies was also sent to the Special Representative for Trade
Negotiations, who will also serve as a member of the Committee.
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